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Guildford McCredie Uniting Soccer Club

General Committee Meeting of the Guildford McCredie Uniting Soccer Club

Held Tuesday 20th November 2018
Welcome & Apologies : The meeting was opened by Greg Wark, Secretary, at 8.01pm

Attendance: 
Greg Wark, Ian Warwick, Peter Warwick, Sarah Dubois, Elise Burrows, Tahlia McCabe, Carolynne Wark, Leisel Chung, Hendrika Sharwood
Apologies : 
Robert French, Ahmad Hannouf, William Wark
1. Position of President on Club Committee – as per the Constitution, this position is to be held by a member of the McCredie Church Council or Minister of same. Peter Warwick (Current President and member of the McCredie Church Council) was nominated by Greg Wark. Nomination seconded and passed unanimously by the committee.
2. Position of Canteen Manager is appointed by the EC.  Peter Warwick was nominated and accepted the position for 2019
3. Registration fees have increased marginally for the 2019 season.  


Passed unanimously
4. Greystanes FC have distributed talking points and proposals to GDSFA members. The essence of the proposals were discussed.  It was determined that all committee members would receive the document and make comment prior to 1/12 GDSFA AGM.  As Robert will be unable to attend, Sarah will attend with Peter.


Greg Wark to email the document to all committee members.
5. Presentation was reviewed.  The suggestion prior to the day was to hold the event in a park, but the suggestion was made too late to action.  Problems with the sound on the night and Robert’s ill health meant that his system wasn’t available.  Proposed to consider utilizing Linnwood for the 2019 Presentation.  Whether to continue to use Friday, revert back to Sunday or use a Saturday will be considered also.  Discuss further during the year.
6.
Registration dates will be first two Saturdays in February.  On line regos should be available from the 1/1/19.  Banners will go up in the next fortnight.  Committee asked to rehang any banners that they drive past and see in disrepair.  Need to set up separate table at Presentation to assist people with Active Kids vouchers.  Important that helpers wear club shirts so as to be easily identifiable.  Flyers will also be distributed to schools as per usual.
7.
Determined that we would continue to utilize Team App in 2019 and reevaluate its usefulness at the end of the season.
attend.

There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 9.00pm
